
18/08/2021 

MRS Cindy GAO 
590 Pittwater Road ST 
North Manly NSW 2100 
hfcindygao@gmail.com 

RE: DA2021/1124 - 592 Pittwater Road NORTH MANLY NSW 2100

Attention: Thomas Burns

DEVELOPMENT APPLICATION 
DA (DA2021/1124）
PROPOSED ALTERATIONS AND ADDITIONS TO DWELLING

Dear Mr Burns

As a Resident of 590 Pittwater Road North Manly, I am Writing to you to express my concerns 
regarding DA(DA 2021/1124) 592 Pittwater Road.

1. I am concerned about If the Shed is moved towards my Boundary , I feel my privacy will be 
affected because the building would be very close to my bedroom.

2. I am also worried about some potential noise near my bedroom.

Yours sincerely

Cindy Gao 

Sent: 18/08/2021 9:47:27 AM
Subject: Online Submission


